TUKWILA POOL METROPOLITAN PARK DISTRICT
NOTICE OF ANNUAL RETREAT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tukwila Pool Metropolitan Park District Board of
Commissioners will hold an annual retreat May 31, 2014, beginning at 9:00am and ending at
4:00pm.

The retreat will take place at the Tukwila Community Center, in the Social Hall, 12424 42nd
Avenue South Tukwila, WA 98168. Topics of discussion will include, and not limited to: the
Tukwila Pool Metropolitan Park District’s Mission, Work Plan, Role, and Consultant’s Report.

No official action will be taken.

These are 24-hour notices and not required by law to be published.
Emailed to the Seattle Times - May 28, 2014

Notification to Board of Commissioners via email — May 28, 2014

Posted on City Hall Bulletin Board, Digital Records Center (website) — May 28, 2014
Posted on door of Social Hall at 12424 42nd Avenue South — May 28, 2014



